
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

**CANCELLED** 
 

HOWELL TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 
 
 Notice is hereby given that the Howell Township Board of Education Regular 
Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, June 16, 2021 has been cancelled.  The meeting is 
currently rescheduled for Wednesday, June 23, 2021. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      Ronald Sanasac 
             
      RONALD SANASAC     
      Assistant Superintendent for  
      Business Administration/Board Secretary 
 
 
 
RS/tg 
6/2/2021 
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